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                                                                                                                                                11 of October, 2010 

Dear Family and Friends, Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus.                                                                                        
We pray that all is well with you and your families.                                              
 
    Our meetings in Alaska have been a blessing, but they have all come to an end and we find ourselves in the 
state of Washington.  We are so thankful for the time we were able to spend with our friends and we look 
forward to meeting with more friends as we travel on the furlough road.   
 
    Many have asked about our children so I should give another update on them.  Brandon is currently in 
Harrisburg, PA attending classes in law enforcement at a community college and is working at Best Buy.  
Nathan is now enrolled in Fairhaven Bible College in Chesterton, IN and is doing well.  Joel is finishing his 
senior year at Maplewood Baptist Academy in the Upper Peninsula of MI.  He has been taken in by a 
wonderful Christian family as sort of a foreign exchange student.   Sharon is with us and is doing well; she has 
recently taken up needle point.     
 
    As we said in the last prayer letter, God is faithful to fulfill His Word to His Glory.  You may remember we 
were concerned as to the report by Pastor Arcil in Bolivia.  We are thankful to report that the attendance has 
picked up in San Lorenzo.  We rejoice to hear of the decisions of Marcos Antonio and his wife Lourdes to 
accept Jesus Christ as their Savior.  Nelly, one of the youth, has also trusted Christ and is bringing her family, 
when they can come.                  
 
     The annual Baptist conference in Tarija has taken place and Pastor Arcil was able to take around 20 to the 3 
day event.  I have not heard all the details yet but one of our youth sent me an e-mail and said it was “Chura” 
or “cool”.   
    
Praises: Our sons are doing well in school; the decisions for Christ in San Lorenzo; for Gods favor as we report 
to the churches; for your prayers; and that Sharon’s medical condition has somewhat stabilized.   
Please continue to pray; for Pastor Arcil and Elizabeth as they minister in San Lorenzo; and for Sheila to have a 
quick recovery; travel mercies. 
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